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28 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Expedition to Morocco 2023 
 
Taverham High School students have been offered the opportunity to take part in something amazing – a 
14 day school expedition to Morocco in summer 2023 with Outlook Expeditions, the leading independent 
provider of youth development programmes in the United Kingdom. 
 
We are opening up the expedition to any additional students who may be interested in joining this 
once-in-a-lifetime opportunity. If you would like further information, please explore: 
 
Outlook Expeditions: Morocco  
 
Expeditions are so much more than a school trip. They develop character, build resilience and improve 
wellbeing – the tools required to be a leader and tackle life’s challenges effectively. Taking part in this 
inspirational, immersive learning experience – outside the classroom – also enables students to accelerate 
development of core skills. 
 
The expedition costs £2,095 which is protected by ATOL (6697) and can be paid via a scheduled payment 
plan. As part of the programme, we support students through Pay Your Way which provides guidance, 
resources and support to help participants earn the cost of their expedition through enterprise activity.  
 
If your child is interested in joining this amazing opportunity then please email Miss Reding 
(h_reding@taverhamhigh.org) by Friday 30 September. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

 
Miss H Reding 
Enrichment Co-Ordinator 
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